
Hailey City Council Public Hearing 
Thursday, June 27, 2024

5:00 PM to 6:00 PM
To be held at Hailey City Hall Chambers Room 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hailey City Council will hold a Public Workshop from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm on Thursday, 
June 27, 2024. regarding the proposed Broadford Shared Use Pathway along Broadford Road, between Cedar Street and Colorado  
Gulch Road.  City staff will be presenting information and providing an update on the project schedule and design components. If 
successful bids are received, the project will be moving forward this summer. Please see below for the open house details. 

Thursday, June 27, 2024
5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Hailey City Hall
Upstairs Meeting Room
115 South Main Street 

Hailey, Idaho 83333

All interested persons are invited to attend this public hearing using telecommunication devices or submit written comments 
or direct questions to the Community Development Assistant at 115 South Main Street, Hailey, Idaho 83333, or 
planning@haileycityhall.org. For special accommodations or to participate in the noticed meeting, please contact the City 
Clerk 208.788.4221. 


